Commonwealth of Massachusetts
Department of Public Safety

April 28, 2016

MASS.GOV DPS BERS

BBRS Interpretation No. 2015_01: Utility-sponsored and/or other-
provided minor energy etficiency upgrades to existing 1-4 unit
homes (Enacted 11/10/2015) has been rescinded by the BBRS,
eftective 04/12/2016, pending further review.

Until further notice a permit is required for all insulation work
(other than ordinary repairs), to be issued by the Building
Official.

Sincerely,

Felix I. Zemel

Department of Public Safety

Technical Director / Acting Chief of Inspections -- Building
One Ashburton Place — Room 1301

Boston, MA 02108

(617)-826-5250 direct

(617) 352-1160 cell

felix.zemel@state.ma.us
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insert "unsubscribe” in the subject line.




